
 Operations Memorandum 

 

 

To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Updated Expansion Joint Project Estimated Schedule 

Date: 2/3/2022 
 

Please note that the dates and areas are subject to change as operational impact 
may necessitate. 

 
Terminal 
 
The third & final phase at the TSA Checkpoint is wrapping up and is scheduled to be 
complete by end of day February 8th. 
 
The following locations on Ticketing level of the Terminal will begin the week of 
February 6th. The west end joint will begin work around 6:30 PM on Monday, 
February 6th. This work will take approximately 5 days to be completed and will only 
be worked on during evening & overnight hours as to minimize impact to departure 
traffic. 
 
The east end joint will begin work after 8:30 PM on Wednesday, February 8th. This 
work will take approximately 5 days to be completed and will only be worked on 
during evening & overnight hours as to minimize impact to departure traffic.  
 
Barriers will be in place at both locations, and signage will be set to help direct 
passengers around the barriers. 
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Once the initial 2/3 of the expansion joints on ticketing level are completed, the final 
1/3 will be worked on during the week of 2/13. Similarly, these sections will take 
approximately 5 days to be completed and will only be worked on during evening and 
overnight hours as to minimize impact to departure traffic. 
 
Barriers will be in place at both locations, and signage will be set to help direct 
passengers around the barriers. 
 

 
This is the final scheduled communication for this project, barring any updates 
relating to schedule or location. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the work, please contact JW Lucas at 
jlucas@cvgairport.com or 859-743-586 or contact Tom Dorning at 
tdorning@cvgairport.com or 859-655-5428. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.


